
The history should be remebered 
 
The members of the Czech Christian Senior ´s Association – SKS are 
participating to the important historical events. This year they took 
a considerable part in co-organizing the meeting in memory of special military 
units PTP for politically unreliable men during the totalitarian communist 
regime founded just 70 years ago in September 1950. These men were 
considered at that time as enemies of the ruling communist party. Every year 
traditional commemorative meeting have been organized at a locality of the 
former PTP military camp Svata Dobrotivá with the respective government 
organs, local authorities and NGOs. Because of covid-19 the meeting had 
a modest dimension. 
Lidmila Nemcova on behalf of the SKS was emphasizing in her speech the 
necessity to transmit to young people the personal experiences of our seniors 
members, the democratic way of thinking and acting. The real objective history 
should be remembered, the inter – generation cooperation is necessary and 
a fragile democracy in our country should be cultivated. 
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